

March 30th, 1925.

My dear Mr. Principal :-

Referring to our conversation
on Saturday morning, with reference to the new legislation
affecting future law students of ours and other Faculties,
I would suggest the appointment of a Committee to make
a careful study of the legislation, having regard to its
possible effect, and also having regard to the necessity
of any changes in our Curriculum. If I may be permitted,
I would suggest a Committee of five, composed of,
Professors, Surveyer, Wainwright, Corbett, LeMessurier
and myself. If you approve of the personnel of the
Committee, and will communicate the fact to me, I will
notify the members of the appointment, and will arrange
for early meetings to consider the matter.

Yours sincerely fremshulds

General, Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal McGill University,

City.